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Table 1: Financial and volume data for the period 10 weeks to 18 July, Neilsen Tracking 
 
In Denmark, we are aware that the Danish Safety Technology Authority (“DTSA”) has completed its 
investigation and informed JTI’s Danish subsidiary of its preliminary decision that it considers the 
Danish products to be in breach of the relevant Danish legislation (which as in the UK, is based on 
the EU Tobacco Products Directive).   
 
Based on the foregoing we place on record our assertion that Public Health England and/or Trading 
Standards have an obligation, as well as the clear legal basis, to act expeditiously to prevent the 
continued breach of the TRPR, pending the outcome of your investigation. In the absence of any 
action by Public Health England and/or Trading Standards, JTI will continue making significant profits 
from these illegal products and this may ultimately lead to other manufacturers placing similar products 
on the market.  
 
We respectfully request a written response to this letter stating what action Public Health England 
and/or Trading Standards has taken to date and when you expect your investigation to be concluded.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 BAT UK & Ireland 

 
 




